## TEACHING KIDS TO BE SMART ABOUT SOCIAL MEDIA



Parents are invited to the NVPAC Annual General Meeting with guest speakers

Jesse Miller and Carol Todd

A night for parents to learn about the risks inherent with their kids' social media and online lives. Parents will gain a better understanding of how kids are using social media, and the value of digital citizenship.

RSVP by May 29, 2017 https://northvanpac-socialmedia.eventbrite.ca

NVPAC AGM & Free Parent Seminar

May 31, 2017

AGM 7:00-7:30 pm

**Speakers 7:30-9:00 pm** 

NVSD Education Services Centre 2121 Lonsdale

> Jesse Miller Social Media Expert

Carol Todd Founder of the Amanda Todd Legacy Society



www.northvanpac.org info@northvanpac.org